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(22 January 2021)

Thank you, President,

Indonesia thanks the delegation of Austria for the presentation of its national report.

Indonesia commends Austria for its contribution towards international cooperation in the field of human rights and the promotion of intercultural and interreligious dialogue, as well as in the efforts to implement the SDGs. 

Indonesia wishes to offer the following recommendations:

1. To consider ratifying the International Convention on the Protection of All Migrants and Members of their Families;
2. To endorse and implement the United Nations Compact for Safe, Orderly and Regular Migration; 
3. To strengthen efforts in preventing prison overcrowding, especially in this time of pandemic; and
4. To consider a twin-track approach on disability inclusion in international cooperation, with special consideration on women and children with disabilities. 
We wish the Government of Austria a successful review.

Thank you.


*Speaking time: 1 minute.
